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Bradley's
Florist

24528 Sunnymead Blvd.
(Unit E) • Moreno Valley

(951) 242-1519
Flowers for All Occasions

10 % off with Ad

EVANS-BROWN
MORTUARIES

"In Service of Others Since 1888"
Our Family Serving Your Family 

Finer Service • Lower Costs

679 -1114

Residential • Commercial • Industrial
No Job Too Small or Large

• Troubleshooting • Room Additions
• New Outlets • Lighting Installation
• Ceiling Fans  • Circuits

Call: (951) 295-4399
LICeNSed CONTRACTOR

SHEPHERD OF THE VALLEY WOULD L IKE TO THANK THESE BUSINESSES FOR MAKING OUR NEWSLETTER POSSIBLE

951-206-7695 Cell
Janet@pioneerrealestate.com

Home values 
have increased!

Serving our SVLC family for 20 years
Broker Associate License #00913559

23631 Sunnymead Blvd., Moreno Valley

JANET RICCARDI

PHARMAC Y
23080 Alessandro Blvd., Ste. 212

Moreno Valley
(Corner of Frederick St. & Alessandro Blvd.)

Phone: (951) 656-7171
Fax: (951) 656-6363
lvrx1@Verizon.net

• Free Local Delivery

• Price Matched

• Accept Most Insurance Plans, 
    Medicare & Medical

• Free Vitamin

• Free Consultation

FOR A 
free estimate 

cALL

(951) 217-2487

Home & 
Office Cleaning

Lic. #17647
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED
SHEPHERD OF THE VALLEY
LUTHERAN CHURCH & SCHOOL

11650 Perris Blvd.
Moreno Valley, CA 92557
Church (951) 924-4688
School (951) 924-3422
www.shepherdofthevalley.net

DENNIS KRUEGER, SENIOR PASTOR
RON KRAFT, EMMERITUS PASTOR
LINDA WILLIAMSON, SCHOOL DIRECTOR

The Shepherd’s Staff

WORSHIP SERVICE TIMES: Sunday: 8:00 & 10:45 AM
5th Sunday of the month - One service only at 9:30 AM

“Preach the Gospel at all times. If necessary, use words.” — Francis of Assisi

July 2013

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL

Date: July 15 - 19th
Place: Shepherd of the Valley
Time: 3:00 - 6:00 pm

“ADVENTURES ON PROMISE ISLAND” . . . WHERE KIDS DISCOVER GOD’S LIFESAVING LOVE!

Our director, Carol Maurer, had to step down due to a death in their family. Our Christian condolences to the Maurer
family on the sudden passing of Bob’s sister in Florida. SO... we need a lot of help, fast! While we considered cancelling
it this year, we decided to drive ahead and make it happen! But that will require a lot of help. As of the writing of this arti-
cle we have a few volunteers, but we have no teachers or teacher-helpers! We have some support help volunteers to
handle crafts, snacks, and recreation... But we really need teachers - and, of course, a Director! Please pray and con-
sider how you can help out! Much more will be covered in our Sunday morning announcements between now and July
15th!

Contact the church office at 924-4688 to register children or to volunteer.




